
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

COMMERCIAL FISHERIES ENTRY COMMISSION 
 

The Alaska Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission (CFEC) will hold a public meeting on July 
27, 2022, at the Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission Conference Room, 8800 Glacier Hwy., 
Suite 109, Juneau, Alaska. The meeting will begin at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider the adoption of amendments to CFEC regulations 20 
AAC 05.220(a) to include pot gear for permits issued for the Northern Southeast Inside sablefish 
longline fishery and 20 AAC 05.230(a)(5) to allow Tanner crab interim-use permits issued for 
Area L to be used in the Semidi Island Overlap Section of the Kodiak District described in 5 
AAC 35.505(a)(5).   
 
A copy of the proposed regulation changes is available online at the Alaska Online Public Notice 
System at https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Default.aspx or at the Commercial 
Fisheries Entry Commission website at https://www.cfec.state.ak.us/mnu_Regulations.htm.  
 
The public comment period for the proposed regulation change closed on July 13, 2022. No 
further public comment or testimony will be taken.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter you may contact Nicole Lynch, Adjudications 
Section Lead, Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission, by email: nicole.lynch@alaska.gov, or 
by telephone: (907) 790-6941. 
 
By Direction of the  
Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission  
Glenn Haight, Chairman 
 
/s/ Glenn Haight 
 
Date: July 15, 2022 
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